
IRTE in Paris 

International Academic Expert Group, a group of road safety experts, 

gathered at the FIA headquarters in Paris in order to support the preparation 

of the third Global Ministerial Conference on Road Safety that will be held in 

Sweden in 2020. 

 

 

The Conference, gathered minister-led delegations from some eighty countries 

and their representatives from various sectors of society. The Expert Group’s 

mission was to summarize and evaluate the efforts of the past ten years 

(Decade of Action), as well as propose targets and guidelines for the next ten 

years. 

Alejandro Furas, Secretary General of Latin NCAP and member of the Expert 

Group, declared “It is an honour to have been nominated to the International 

Academic Expert Group to work on the 2030 agenda and goals to be 

presented at the Ministerial Conference in 2020 in Stockholm. I hope that our 

contribution to the agenda of the Ministerial Conference reflects the pressing 

aspect of the road safety challenge for countries with mature economies and 

those parts of the world that are the most impoverished. I think we should 



reshape the goals and the agenda in order to achieve the goals proposed for 

2020 no later than 2030.” 

The members of the Expert Group are: 

 Prof. Claes Tingvall, Chalmers University of Technology, Sweden (Chairman) 

 Dr. Jeff Michael, Johns Hopkins University, USA (Secretary) 

 Dr. Maria Segui Gomez, Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health, USA 

 Prof. Shaw Voon Wong, Universiti Putra, Malaysia 

 Dr. Olive Kobusingye, Makerere University, Uganda 

 Dr. Maria Krafft, Swedish Transport Administration, Sweden 

 Prof. Fred Wegman, TU Delft, Netherlands 

 Dr. Margie Peden, The George University for Global Health, UK 

 Dr. Rohit Baluja, Institute of Road Traffic Education, India 

 Prof. Adnan Hyder, George Washington University, USA 

 Dr. Meleckidzedeck Khayesi, WHO 

 Dr. Eric Dumbaugh, Florida Atlantic University, USA 

 Samantha Cockfield, Transport Accident Commission, Australia 

 Alejandro Furas, Secretary General of Latin NCAP 


